
 

 

FYB UPDATE - Coronavirus (COVID 19) Plan of Action 

 

Dear FYB Families,  

As you may be aware, yesterday San Diego County issued a public health order effective immediately 
that bans all public gatherings of 250+ people.  

After much discussion and consulting with PONY officials, we have made the difficult decision to 
suspend all practices and games thru Monday, April 6th.   

FYB has always been committed to the safety of our players & their families. So, while we share this 
news with a great deal of sadness, we understand how important youth baseball is to our players and 
families.  

Our hope is to restart our games & practices as soon as possible. During this temporary break, we will 
work with the county & PONY officials to ensure we are aware of any changes to recommendations 
made regarding public gatherings.  

Additionally, PONY DAY at PETCO Park has been postponed. We will share more information once the 
Padres share more details.  

We will provide additional information & updates as to when the season will resume.  

Below are some links for additional information regarding COVID-19:  

https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/coronavirus 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 
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